
Y6 FOOTBALL COMPETITION Y6 FOOTBALL COMPETITION 

With February now upon us, the school year reaches the half way stage.  Pupils are currently immersed in their learning,
whilst we continue to drive various changes within school, on our journey of constant improvement.

I would like to thank families for their continued support - if ever anything is needed, you can always find me on the
rear doors of the school building each morning.  

Mr Mugan.

ECCLESTON MERE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER
‘The school with a heart that beats to everyone’s tune’ 

LIBRARY TIMELIBRARY TIME

Y4- LOCAL WALK Y4- LOCAL WALK 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARYDATES FOR YOUR DIARY ATTENDANCEATTENDANCE

95.1%
Last week

95.6%
Year so far

96%
School target

Whole School Disco - Thursday 13th February  (EYFS, Y1-3: 4:30-5:30/
Y4,5,6: 6:00-7:30)
February Half Term Holiday - closed 17th -21st February
Rocksteady Concert - Friday 28th February (PM- times will be shared by
Rocksteady)

Year 4 went on a fieldwork walk to explore how settlements change over time, as part of our Geography
topic on Settlements. We explored historical imagery on Google Earth of Eccleston Mere School and the
road that leads to Sainsburys. As we walked, we discussed why settlements need to change to reflect the
changing population that lives in them.  Miss Kinsey 

All of the children in school have really enjoyed using the library this week, as we
promote reading for pleasure amongst pupils. 
Following an initial PTA investment, we spent the money from the Readathon on
a whole selection of wonderful books, furniture and magazines for our children
to enjoy.   Thank you to all of you for the support in raising money for our library.
The children will be able to enjoy these resources for a long time to come. Mrs
Devine. 

A huge congratulations to our Y6 football team who won their competition at Ruskin on Tuesday. The team
remained undefeated throughout the tournament, only conceding one goal in 6 games.  Mr Helsby

FEBRUARY WHOLE-SCHOOL DISCOFEBRUARY WHOLE-SCHOOL DISCO

A letter will be sent out on Monday with details of the
whole school disco on 13th February.  
The disco will operate as the October disco, with a
quieter party for pupils in Nursery (3's), Reception, Year
1, Year 2 and Year 3.  

SCHOOL GRIDSCHOOL GRID

School Grid staff praised the organisation of
our school office and the efforts / organisation
of our parents, as School Grid started very
smoothly in school.  We remind parents to use
the app to order upcoming meals.


